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Copper Coinage. 

The Deputy of Sr. Saviour's asked the members of the Committee when the new local 
copper coin could he expected. 

Jurat Mourant: We were expecting that it would have been ready last January, but 
since then we have been informed that the coinage was not yet completed. The mint being 
occupied for the new silver coin, the Manager had applied to a house in Birmingham, after it 
was received and examined by the authorities of the Mint, it would be  transmitted to this 
Island, probably about the end of the present month.  
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